Dear Representative Clem and Honorable Committee Members,

Please do not pass this bill. Measure 100 was a bill that was carefully crafted to reduce trafficking in important
endangered species. It was well thought out with the backing of several animal advocacy organizations and their experts
on endangered species. There is no real reason to amend this bill and reduce it’s protections. I, and many other
Oregonians, would be disappointed in an amendment to such and important Measure. Please do not pass this bill.
Thank you,

Jan Jaskoski

Salem, Oregon



